
 
 
 
 

 

We would like to inform newly admitted applicants about the scholarships offered to Thai 
students with duo passports.  Any Thai student with duo passport is eligible for the international 
student scholarships which cover of the first academic year of tuition fees and part of the fees 
in the following academic years.  The scholarships are in line with the program’s effort in 
enhancing the program’s internationalization.  
 
If any applicant would like to receive these scholarships, please contact the BBA Office and 
bring the original non-Thai passport to consult with the Office Manager (Mr.Photipong, 
email: photipong@cbs.chula.ac.th), weekdays between 8 AM - 5 PM (except the lunch break 
during 12 - 1 PM) to learn more about the scholarships and their conditions. To obtain these 
scholarships, student status need to be changed to the international student status and this 
will affect the fee structure in each semester. Applicant need to sign the form to confirm the 
decision for this change.  
 
The request can be made until this May 31. The request after May 31, will not be considered.   
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Bachelor of Business Administration (International Program) 
Faculty of Commerce and Accountancy, Chulalongkorn University 
Phayathai Road, Bangkok 10330 Thailand 
Phone: (662) 218-5707, 218-5840   Fax: (662) 251-3718  
E-mail: bba@chula.ac.th                  Website: http://bba.acc.chula.ac.th 
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